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Subject: [Fwd: Fw: Mayor and Council of the District of North Vancouver]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Fri, 02 Nov 2007 23:08:24 -0700
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Fw: Mayor and Council of the District of North Vancouver
From: Ernie Crist <criste@shaw.ca>
Date: Fri, 02 Nov 2007 22:09:10 -0700
To: fonvca <fonvca@fonvca.org>

 
Mayor and Council of the District of North Vancouver,

PO Box 86218 North Vancouver, V7L-4K1.
 
On behalf of the residents of the Lynn Valley Co-Op residing in the 25 hundred block on Fromme Road, we
request that the Council of the District enforce existing DNV bylaws to insure that the roads adjacent to the
construction site on Whiteley Court be kept clean of mud and debris emanating from the construction site and
that trucks and other construction equipment be hosed down before leaving the site. 
 
At present the bylaw is clearly not being enforced sufficiently resulting in massive mud and dirt being spread
over adjacent roads in Lynn Valley much to the inconvenience and expense of local residents and other
people travelling on those roads.
 
We would be remiss in not also pointing out that the seniors residing in the Kiwanis Towers in our immediate
neighbourhood many of whom we know personally are also all very much affected by this. 
 
We look forward to an immediate resolution and hope to hear from you quickly.
 
Thank you.
 
The Board of the Lynn Valley Co-Op.
Emico Nicol, President. 
2559 Fromme Rd.V7J-3K5
Tel. 604-987-7946
 
cc Lynn Valley Kiwanis Towers.
     Federation of North Vancouver Community Associations. (Fonvca@fonvca.org)
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